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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
 

 

5th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Permission to walk home Year 5 and Year 6 children 

One of the privileges of being in Year 5 and Year 6 is that the children, with parental permission, are allowed to 

walk or ride to and from school without an adult. The safety of our children is paramount, and we want to ensure 

that we have robust checks in place whereby the parents have given permission to the school, to allow their 

children to do this.   

So that we can keep your child safe, please will you complete the return slip below, to advise if you are happy for 

your child to leave school at the end of the school day and without an adult prior to and no later than 4.15pm.   

If we do not have written consent from you, from Monday 11th September 2023, your child will not be allowed to 

walk or ride home, until you have given us this consent, and we would expect you to collect your child from their 

teacher at their allotted gate at the end of each day. 

Please will you return the reply slip by Friday 8th of September, enabling these new measures to take effect from 

11th September 2023. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M Wilson 

Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Permission to walk home 

(Please tick which option applies) 

Child Name……………………………………………………………………………………..Class………………… 

          Has permission to leave school without an adult at the end of the school day. I understand I will be expected           

to collect my child if they attend an after-school club which for any reason finishes past 4.15pm. 

          Does not have permission to leave school without an adult and will be collected from school daily. 

 
Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………………………Date………………………. 
 .        
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